
¢lyEY GF~ 

~ y 
r 

Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

January 25, 2018 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Wash. Utils. & Transp. Comm'n v. Pacific Power & Light Co., Docket UE-152253 

Dear Mr. King: 

Enclosed please find Public Counsel's Response to the Commission's Notice of Opportunity to 
Respond to Staff's Motion to Reject Pacific Power's Proposed Decoupling Tariff Filing for 
Non-Compliance with Order 12. A Certificate of Service is also provided. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this filing. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

LISA W. GAFKEN 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 464-6595 
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